Cherry Tree Elementary Treasury Report April 2021


Thank you so much for your continued support of the 
Cherry Tree Elementary PTO and School.
Here are some of the ways that you have helped our students and teachers since the beginning of the school year!


The PTO received deposits totaling $1,000.00 from 
the following:
· Spring Fundraiser (We have not received the final check from this event so it will be noted in next month’s budget update)


The PTO spent funds totaling $2,588.28 from the following: 
· Lego Club
· Wellness
· 5th Grade Special Events
· Classroom Supplies
· Teacher/Staff Appreciation


We look forward to continuing a great year and will provide further updates in the upcoming months. 
Thank you!

Megan Shortz (Treasurer) & Rachel Bancroft (Assistant Treasurer)
